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Monday 4 August 2014

Mick O’Brien (CEO) 
Penrith Lakes Development Corporation 
chadl@ardentpm.com.au
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You have contacted NBN Co in relation to the possible installation of fibre infrastructure at 

1340-1772 Castlereagh Rd, Castlereagh NSW 2749.

NBN Co has determined that your new development is within the NBN fibre footprint.

Once Penrith Lakes Development Corporation has submitted a formal application and we 

have concluded an agreement on NBN Co’s terms and conditions (including in relation to the 

construction of pit and pipe infrastructure at the development), then provided you comply 
with the terms and conditions of that agreement, NBN Co will agree to procure the 

installation of fibre infrastructure at the development.

Yours sincerely,

Erica Kearnes 

Contracts Administrator - New Developments

PHONE: (02) 9926 1900 FAX: (02) 9926 1901 
EMAIL: Info@nbnco.com.au WEB: www.nbnco.com.au 
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